
Subject: Paint Creek Valley  

 
Hello everyone, 
 
I wanted to let each of you know that this week the Paint Creek Valley (Nelson) property adjacent to 
Yellow River State Forest was transferred to the Iowa Department of Natural Resources!  We appreciate 
your partnership and support in protecting this 368 acre property with 2.1 miles of Paint Creek, and 
making it available for public recreation.  Please share this good news with your membership. 
 
I look forward to working together in the future on other conservation projects in the Bluffland region of 
Northeast Iowa! 
 
Most sincerely, 
Brian  
 

  Brian P. Fankhauser /Blufflands Director 
Iowa Natural Heritage Foundation/ 802 Fair St. Decorah, Iowa 52101 
Office (563) 382-2008/ Cell (515) 249-1338 
Email bfankhauser@inhf.org 
Visit our website at www.inhf.org 
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